To: Peter

From: Steve

Re: The Microsoft Office Complete Reference

As we discussed a few weeks ago, I’ve been writing initial drafts of several early chapters. I’m hoping that you can review these as soon as possible, so that we can nail down writing style and usage conventions. 

I’m also thinking that maybe we should meet, face-to-face, with our acquisitions editor. She’s got several ideas to make the book more useful to our readers, including the use of sidebars and some marginalia. Does schedule allow you to fit in a half-day meeting sometime early next week? (The following week also works for me.)

